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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
     Hi, my name is Mrs. Nespor and I will be your child’s math teacher this school year.    I have 
high expectations for all of my math students.  The goal in math class is for everyone to be 
successful.  This success requires all students to put forth their very best effort.  I hope your 
child will leave my class with a positive experience and a greater understanding of 
mathematics.   
 
     To be successful in mathematics this year, it is important that your child comes to class 
prepared.  Your child will need to purchase a binder, notebook paper and pencils.  All 
assignments and notes will be kept in the binders and all assignments should be done in pencil.  
Your child’s textbook and a TI-73 calculator will be provided by the school district.  The 
calculators are for in class use only.  If you would like to purchase a calculator for use outside of 
class, we suggest a TI–73 or a TI-84 calculator.  
 
     Your child has a copy of the course description, class rules and grading procedures.  Please 
review this with your child and sign the information sheet included.  Encourage your child to 
attend class everyday and to do the homework assignments.  Your child can have a successful 
year if we work together. 
 
     If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the school at 724-
962-7863 Ext. 2002 or email me at mnespor@sasdpride.org  Email is the quickest way to reach 
me. 
 

Sincerely, 

     Mrs. Michele Nespor 
 

Mrs. Michele Nespor 
Enclosures 
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